Bobbie Noonan's Child Care Tinley II Toddler Newsletter December 10th- 21st, 2018



Theme: Christmas

Introductions: Review

LANGUAGE ARTS: The children will be learning more Christmas songs and finger plays this week. We will be talking about "Santa" and "Christmas." To enhance our holiday theme, please send in a little note describing how you spend the holidays.

CRAFT & WRITING: We will be working on more holiday projects, such as decorating a stocking and coloring and painting pictures of presents, Christmas trees, and Santa Claus.

CONCEPT: We have some fun activities planned in Concept this week. A Present Match will be worked on as well as a few new Christmas puzzles. The water table will be used, as we add ice cubes and practice picking them up with tongs. We will also continue to work on all concepts that have been introduced so far this year.

MOTOR: We will have a "Santa's Helpers" obstacle course and will be using bean bags for our "Snowball Toss" game.



Reminders:

- Holiday Get Together: Please join us for your child's Pajama party/ Holiday Get Together on Wednesday, December 12th, at 6:15p.m. here at school.
- Christmas party: Our classroom celebration will be held on Friday, December 21st from 9:00-11:30. We have 19 children in our classroom.

Five Little Reindeer

Five little reindeer, prancing in the snow,
Waiting for Santa to say "Let's go!"
The first little reindeer said, "Let's be on our way."
The second little reindeer said, "It'll soon be Christmas Day."
The third little reindeer said, "The sleigh is full of toys."
The fourth little reindeer said, "They're for all the girls and boys."
The fifth little reindeer said, "We'll travel far tonight."
Then out came Santa with his "Ho, Ho, Ho!"
And the sleigh and the reindeer were soon out of sight!

Have a great week!!
Miss Amanda and Miss Erika

